
 
 

ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 

Dillon Court, Netham Road, 

Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9PF 

 

PARISH CONTACT DETAILS 

Tel: 0117 9557662 

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm 

Email: bristol.stpatrick@cliftondiocese.com 

Website: www.saintpatricks.org.uk 

 

Confessions: (In the Chapel of Resurrection) 

9.30am - 10.30am Monday to Thursday 

5.00pm – 6.00pm – Saturday 

 

Mass Times And Intentions Week Commencing Sunday 1st June 2025 
 

Date Time Intention Donor 

Saturday 31st May 6.30pm   

Sunday 1st June 8.30am 

 

10.00am 

 5:30pm 

C A (P/Int) 

Carol Loughlin (RIP) 

People of Parish 

Brazilian Mass (Coronation of our Lady 

of Aparecida) 

The Family 

Andy & Mauren Gray 

family 

Monday 2nd June 9.00am Paddy & Brigid Murphy (P/Int) Andy & Mauren Gray 

family 

Tuesday 3rd June 7.30pm   

Wednesday 4th June 9.00am   

Thursday 5th June 

 

9.00am 

 

People of the Parish  

Friday 6th June 12 noon   

Saturday 7th June 6.30pm Veronica Onyebuchi & Slyvia Akabueze 

(RIP) 

Edna & Nelson Green (RIP) 

Ifeoma Onyebuchi 

 

Green & Paige 

Family 

Sunday 8th June  

(PENTECOST) 

8:30am 

 

10:00am 

 

5:30pm 

Jeril Laiju (Thanksgiving) 

Anne Byrne (RIP) 

Fr Jerome (P/Int) 

Nicholas Nitharsan (1st Anniv) 

Brazilian Mass 

Laiju Family 

Women’s Group 

Ajakaiye’s Family 

Nitharsan Family 
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SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER - 1ST JUNE 

Tuesday, 3rd June, is the feast day of St Charles Lwanga, one of 22 Ugandan martyrs, 

who died in 1887. He is the patron of youth and Catholic action in most of tropical 

Africa.  

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

The parish office hours in future will be 9.30am – 1.00pm Tuesday – Thursday 

 

BOOKING OF MASSES 

The Holy Mass is the highest form of prayer where Jesus who is God descends on the 

altar to make the bread and wine His Body and Blood through the words of consecration 

led by the Priest. Every Christian is entitled to request for Mass to be said for their 

intentions or that of others. Examples of intentions that can be requested for are: praying 

for a departed friend or relative, birthday mass, special and private intentions for 

examinations, new job, wedding anniversary, death anniversary or any other prayer 

request.  

 

POPE LEO TWEET 

We are not alone in making our decisions in life. The Spirit sustains us and shows us 

the way to follow, “teaching” us and “reminding” us of all that Jesus said 

 

ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL 

The staff and children return to school on Monday 2nd of June for the summer term. We 

hope they have an enjoyable half-term.  

 

REST IN PEACE 

1. Please pray for Jim Robbins who died last Tuesday morning. Jim and his wife 

Lyn have been faithful members of our congregation for decades participating in 

so many parish activities. Jim organised Parish fete for many years and they both 

worked in the charity shop. We pray for Jim and Lyn and the children and 

grandchildren. May he rest in peace. 

2. Please pray for Anne Byrne who died recently. Anne was a faithful parishioner 

who participated in so many parish activities. We offer our prayers and sympathy 

to her children. May she Rest in Peace. Funeral details are not yet arranged. 

3. Please Pray for the repose of the soul of Daniel King. His Funeral will take place 

on the 11th of June at 12pm here is St Patrick’s 

 

BISHOP DECLAN’S GOLDEN JUBILEE 

Next Saturday Bishop Declan our retired bishop celebrates 50 years of ordination. 

Please pray for him as he celebrates this special anniversary. 

PAN AFRICAN RETREAT  

The PAN African community had a well-attended retreat and social event yesterday in 

the church and in the Brooks Hall. It was a moment of prayers, reflection and 

socializing.  



 
 

 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 

Next Sunday is the feast of Pentecost. It is the 30th anniversary of the consecration of 

St Patricks Church. It is also the Father Jerome’s birthday. We hope everyone celebrates 

the feast. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE 

WHO ARE SICK OR HOUSEBOUND 

Mick Lewis, Alfred Chojnackie, Maciej Kauczynski, Grace Karimu, Debbie Redfern, 

Katie Cunningham, Sisters Bernie and Biddie Arscott, Grace Strong, Laura Birkett, 

Gwyn White, Bernard Stadden, Ian Cleverly, Graham Tiley, Angela O’Leary, Adam 

Wright, Libby Nykolyszn, Philip Green, David Griffiths, Peter Wahinya, Irene Agidee, 

Don Keys Massey, Liz Coventry, Janet Smart, Tony Gilmurray, Andrew Dobbins, Gabby 

Sislby, Michael Stars, Terry Rooker, Steve Jackson, Angie Cortolli, Rosaleen Hourigan, 

Graham Parker, Kim Parker, Julie Priddle, Peter Auret, Sheila Bicker, Bernie Murphy, 

Liam Murphy, Damien McGinn, Wayne Pollock, Liesolotte Hanks, Mark Coleman, 

Leanna Risdale, Natalie Hewitt, Daren Burges, Alan Anstey, Marion Thomas, Mark 

Kingston- James, Jim Robbins, Andrew Agius, Aoife Shelley, Andy Gray, Theresa 

Teixeira. 

Please inform the parish office when your relative is well again and can be taken 

off the list. 

 

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 

Entries for the months of July to December need to be submitted by Sunday 25th May 

and will be taken to the artist to be returned in June.  Please collect a form from the parish 

office.  

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

This year the celebration takes place on a Saturday. It will be at 11.00am on 14th June. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

CHANGE OF MASS TIMES 

In the future, Tuesday evening Mass and all evening weekday Masses will revert to 

7:30pm starting this Tuesday. 

 

MSSIO RED BOX APPEAL UPDATE 

We thank all parishioners for your generous contributions during the Red-Box Missio 

Appeal. Thirty-three parishioners signed up to take the Missio box. £314 was donated 

in cash while £760 was donated via the visa card reader. We thank especially Colin Dale 

for his hard work. If you would like to help, please contact the parish office to become 

a Missio promoter. 

 

PARISH CENSUS FORM 

We are updating our Parish Census. New forms are available requesting your personal 

information. Please complete a form as an individual, couple, family or household. Your 



 
 

assistance will help us make the parish more efficient. You may take the form home 

with you but if you complete it TODAY while you are in church, it will be a great help. 

It will take less than 10 minutes of your time. 

It is wonderful to see so many people attending Church and the services of the parish 

will be greatly improved with updated information. All your information is confidential 

and not circulated outside of the parish office. Thank you for your cooperation. 

It is also Possible to fill the form Online. You can access the form by using the QR ON 

THE PARISH NOTICE BOARD. 

 

GALA CONCERT 14TH JULY: 7:00PM 

There will be a Gala Concert in Church with great performances by professional singers 

and choir singing all our favourite tuners. Tickets are price £15 and are on sale after all 

Masses. You may pay on the Dona machine. The concert is on aid of St Patricks. 

 

MICHELE MARSHALL FAREWELL MASS OF THANKSGIVING 

This celebration will take place on July 13 at the 10:00am Mass followed by a reception 

in the Brooks Hall. 

 

CARLO ACUTIS SUNDAY 

Today is another meeting and socializing of Carlo Acutis group. This group is for young 

adults between the age of 18 and 39. During our meetings we socialize, debate, study 

the Bible and Catholic doctrines, play games, bond and enjoy nice refreshments. Join 

us for this week’s edition.  

 

                                                    


